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NYPD Presents Award to Ward Service Manager Frank Mach  
 
SAN ANTONIO, TX, October 27, 2009 –  Lieutenant Persio Polanco of the New York 
Police Department Fleet Services Division presented Ward Service Manager Frank 
Mach with NYPD’s outstanding service award for Mr. Mach’s extraordinary service and 
contribution in supporting the NYPD Fleet Fuel Control Unit.  Mr. Mach was presented 
with the award at NYPD’s Fleet Headquarters on October 27th.   
 

 
“Frank has always gone the extra mile and 
has continually provided NYPD with valuable 
fuel management assistance.  Frank is 
always accessible to NYPD no matter what 
the time or circumstance and does what it 
takes to ensure completion of the mission at 
hand.  It is comforting to know that we have a 
support staff assigned to us that always rises 
to the occasion and helps us achieve our 
mission,” said NYPD Lieutenant Polanco. 
 

 
“For over 30 years Ward has provided exceptional customer and technical support to 
NYPD.  Mr. Mach has been an integral component of Ward’s outstanding support to the 
entire NYPD fleet.  Frank’s strong customer focus and tireless work ethic is what makes 
Ward’s entire team of service support personnel the best in the industry,” said Ward 
COO Troy Goldhammer.  
 
Founded in 1974, Ward is a premier fleet asset management company.  Headquartered 
in San Antonio, TX, Ward is a leader in developing advanced technologies for fleet 
asset and fuel management systems and solutions including fuel management, GPS 
fleet tracking and tire pressure management systems.  Ward is recognized throughout 
the United States for ensuring fleet assets are accounted for and fleet usage is 
optimized.  For more information, visit Ward’s virtual pressroom at www.ejward.com. 
 
 
 
 

                                           


